
The Lord’s Day 
January 5, 2019 

 

I. Drawing Near to God                         Gilbert Leiva                    

Prayer    

 Holy Is the Lord 

 Thank you, Lord       

II. Offering 
III. Sharing What God is Doing Among Us 

Dismissing Children to Sunday School 
Greeting One Another 

IV. Speaking to God 

Prayer 

V. Hearing God’s Word  

       Scripture Reading                I Peter 5:1-5 
                                         (pp.)                                                                                                                                                                               

       Sermon                          “A Subject of Service”                  
                                 Nathan Pugh 

VI. Coming to the Lord’s Table  

 Speak, O Lord       

 King Of My Heart       

VII. Sent Out With God’s Blessing  

       Leaving to Serve 

 
 
 
 
 

San Marcos in Ministry 
For all church activities, please refer to the full San Marcos calendar 

at sanmarcoschurch.cl/events/        
 
 
SAN MARCOS VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  ROAR 2020 
February 3-7, 2020 (English Program) 
February 8, 2020 (Spanish Highlights Program) 

VBS participation registration is at capacity with a waiting list.  Still lots 
of room for Saturday Spanish participants.  Also, still need a few more 
volunteers to help with rotation around to the activities and 
decorations.  For further details email vbs.sanmarcos@gmail.com 
 
TO KNOW MORE ABOUT: 

 Youth Activities: email Nate Pugh at sanmarcosyouth@gmail.com  
BLAST: 3rd-5th Grade, FNO - 5th to 8th Grade, SNL - 9th to 12th Grade  

http://sanmarcoschurch.cl/events/
mailto:sanmarcosyouth@gmail.com

